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Town of Kennebunk, Maine 

 

Site Plan Review Board Site Walk Notice 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Site Plan Review Board has scheduled the 

following site walk: 

 

Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 3:00 pm 

 

Property Location: 58 York Street - Map 59 Lot 24 

 

Site Walk procedures: The Site Plan Review Board Chair will lead the site 

walk. Discussion between the applicant/applicant’s representative and the 

Site Plan Review Board will focus on the physical characteristics of the site 

and on the location of the proposed project. Substantive comments in 

support or opposition of the proposed project will be reserved for the next 

public meeting of the Site Plan Review Board.  

 

Questions regarding this site walk may be directed to the Town Planner’s 

Office. 

 


